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12th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Dodgeball Tournament  
  
We are pleased to confirm that your child has been selected to take part in a forthcoming event: 
 
 

Date:  Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
Time:  1pm – 3.00pm  
Place:  The Arena Sports Centre, Westloats Lane 
 

A squad of 8 in total. Mixed teams of 6 on court.  
 
Parents and carers are required to drop their child to The Arena for a 1pm start. We recommend (if 
driving) collecting your child from school at 12:45pm. Parents are not required to stay at the event. 
Please arrange for your child to be collected at the end of the event at 3pm.  
 
Participating children will be given their polo tops on the day. Please ensure your child brings suitable 
tracksuit bottoms/leggings and trainers to school. Trainers with good grip are recommended. Please 
ensure your child has a refillable water bottle with them on the day. 
 
Please return the attached consent form no later than Tuesday 16th January 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
South Bersted School 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


